
request for supporting documentation

Based on my review, I am reques�ng the following informa�on:

   1.    A copy of the June 2020 communica�on from Na�onal Grid, which is referenced in the prefiled direct
tes�mony of Mr. John Heintz .  During conversa�ons on or about July 29 and again on August 5, you indicated this
document, which supports the necessity to upgrade the Edgar substa�on is considered confiden�al by Na�onal
Grid and consequently, Algonquin may not be able to provide the requested document.  Should you be unable to
provide either the requested document or sufficient alterna�ve documenta�on regarding the necessity for
upgrades to the Edgar substa�on,  MassDEP may consider excluding the costs associated the Edgar substa�on
from the BACT analysis.

2.    Please provide a discussion of using 115 kV transmission line power as opposed to 13.8 kV distribu�on line
power for the electric motor drive under considera�on. 

3.    Please provide a map, which iden�fies the proposed route of the underground cable that was used for cos�ng
purposes.

4.     Please iden�fy to what extent Na�onal Grid would be responsible for costs referenced in the EMD BACT.

Cushing, Thomas (DEP)
Wed 8/5/2020 5:35 PM

To:Barry Goodrich <Barry.Goodrich@enbridge.com>; Kate Brown <Kate.Brown@enbridge.com>;


